
 
 

 

 

 

 
  

NOTICE OF PLANNED POWER INTERRUPTION  
 

Affecting All Festival Hydro Customers  
In the 

Village of Dashwood 
 

 

A power interruption on the Monday June 17th, 2024 (with a backup date of 
Tuesday June 18th, 2024), will affect the entire Village of Dashwood. 
 

The planned interruption will commence at approximately 9:00 am. and is 
expected to continue for approximately 6 hours in order for Festival Hydro’s line 

staff to perform upgrades in the area. 
 
Please advise, where applicable, any security/alarm companies of the 

planned outage, and also notify them when all systems are in normal 
operating modes. 

 
While we will make every effort to complete this work on the planned date, 
the backup may be used due to unforeseen circumstances such as 

inclement weather, resource constraints, or unplanned outages.  We will 
update our website and social media should the backup date need to be 
used. 

 
Outage duration will be as limited as possible while allowing our staff to perform 

their duties professionally and safely. Festival Hydro Inc. regrets any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 

If you should have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our 
office at 519-271-4700, or Toll Free at 1-866-444-9370. 
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